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I think that West Marsh should continue as a distinct ward, but not by combining it with the Willows Estate which is better off with Wybers Wood. I
mean, there isn't even a direct bus between West Marsh and the Willows.

Rather I think the ward should be extended to take in that area between Cromwell Road and the railway line. I used to live along Littlefield Lane
here, and we used to take part in West Marsh activities at the MAAG Hall, as well as receiving the magazines produced for the West Marsh by the
old Community Press Office. Certainly this area has no affinity with Park Ward, where it currently resides.
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